
From: Ian McLoone
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Public comment in support of Local Rumor alcohol license vote
Date: Friday, August 2, 2024 3:37:39 PM

Hello St Paul City Council and thank you for your time. I’m writing in advance of your vote
on the liquor license for Local Rumor on Selby Ave. My family and I live within walking
distance of this new neighborhood bar and restaurant and can say that it’s exactly what we
were hoping for in the location previously occupied by Blue Door pub. The new space is
lovely and we’ve had the pleasure of dining here 3 times since they opened. Their menu and
environment is well thought out, with a sane and inviting experience in mind for their patrons.
The staff and owner are incredibly welcoming and their desire to be a part of our
neighborhood for years to come is evident. We hope you will approve their application. 

Thank you for your consideration 

Ian McLoone
1797 Iglehart Ave 
St Paul, MN
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